Meeting with Ann Lemenager, MVRHS

I had a Logistics Section meeting with Ann Lemenager today.

The following topics were discussed:

Chairs:

We need 200. She is unable to supply them.

Lunch serving area for volunteers.  We’ll use room 307c, which is adjacent to the door that we will be using for Handicap Access. It has tables and chairs that can be used for this purpose.  This corridor will be partially cordoned off by the Logistics personnel to prevent access by the General Public.  Tomorrow, I’m meeting with the Red Cross on another issue and I’ll show them this room.

Note to Operations Section:  Do we need a plan to rotate groups of volunteers for lunch

Power receptacles in Gymnasium: We reconnoitered   :-)    the Gym and found that the power receptacles were more than adequate for our needs.

Bleachers: We discussed arrangements to have the bleachers pulled out two tiers.

Corridor barricades. We discussed having a school hallway barricade or yellow caution tape used to block hallways that are not to be used by the General Public.  The Logistics Section will arrange for this.

Other concerns:  She stressed the need for all vaccination activities to cease in sufficient time for cleanup/breakdown activities to be performed. This is necessary to allow the Gym to be used by the football team, later in the day.  She also said that, if it was a rainy day, the cleanup/breakdown phase of the clinic would have to be speeded up. I believe that whatever the time frame is, it would not take more than an hour to accomplish the cleanup/breakdown, assuming that the equipment transporters are in place at the proper time.

Note to Operations Section: The Logistics Section will need a timetable of events, in order to be able to arrange for transport coordination.

Note to the Finance and Administration Section:

Custodial Services payment:  Ann would like to know who is going to pay for the Custodial Services so that she will be able to prepare an invoice. I told her I would elevate her concerns to the rest of the Planning Group.

I will have another meeting with MS Lemenager on Monday or Tuesday of next week to go over any last minute Logistical changes.

I had a meeting with Tilton Rental today, regarding the rental of 200 chairs.  The cost is $1.00 each. They can deliver them on Thursday and pick them up on Friday afternoon.  They will not set them up or take them down. Our volunteers will have to do that. 

The Logistics Section asks the group how this is to be handled. Do we want to rent the chairs.  Drop-dead day for this is next Tuesday.

Chuck

